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Learning Adventure 

 

 

 

Within this leaflet you will be 

able to find out about the 

learning  

adventure that your child will 

be going on this half term. 

 

At London Colney, we strive to 

deliver a  

personalised, creative and  

enriched curriculum for your 

child, whereby they can  

develop and master a wide 

range of skills.  

 

We endeavour to provide  

opportunities for your child to 

learn in a way that is  

engaging, purposeful and fun!  

 

We hope your child  

experiences this on their  

learning journey this half term 

and if you have any questions, 

don’t hesitate to ask.  

Values / SMSC 

 
We will be using Jigsaw to  

support with our personal, social, 

health and emotion  

Development. This half term we are 

focusing on what makes them 

them and why that is special, con-

sidering their place in this world.  

 

This half term we are going to be 

continuing to explore how having a 

growth mindset helps us learn! 

 

We will continue to think about our 

values during assemblies. 

Key Events this Half Term 

 

• Trip to see Room on the 

Broom - 30 September 

2022 

• Other events TBD - please 

keep an eye out for an-

nouncements on the 

school site.  

 

 

 

 

 

How has our 

High Street 

changed?  

 

 



English 

 

 

 
Within our English lessons, we will be 

focusing on the text Into the Forest 

in regards to the imagery and lan-

guage used and what connections 

we can draw from other works 

done by Anthony Browne.  

Maths 

 

 

 
In maths this half term, we will be 

focusing on place value, estima-

tions, addition and subtraction.   

Learning Adventure 

 
Our learning adventure this half 

term will be  ‘How has our High 

Street changed?’  

 

Children to explore and investigate 

how the London Colney high street 

has changed from what it once 

was to what we see it as today.  

Science 

 
In our science work we will be ex-

ploring the topic ‘Animals Including 

Humans’. We will be recognising 

and understanding how the body 

works and what things are neces-

sary for proper health and function.  

Computing 

 

We will be using Purple Mash 

to learn about Coding and its 

functions!  

Religious Education 
 

Our theme is sharing and the reli-

gion is Sikhism. We will be investi-

gating the question ‘Does joining 

the Khalsa make a person a better 

Sikh? ’  

Physical Education  

 

We will continue to have 

weekly PE lessons this half term 

on Monday and Thursday. Our 

focus will be on out-

door and adven-

turous dance. 


